
	

An	investigation	has	been	opened	into	the	death	of	a	
foreign	worker	as	a	result	of	a	run-over	accident	in	
the	port	of	Umm	Qasr	

	
A	security	source	said,	on	Wednesday,	that	an	investigation	had	been	opened	into	the	death	of	a	
worker	as	a	result	of	a	run-over	accident	in	the	northern	port	of	Umm	Qasr.		
	
The	source	said,	in	an	interview	with	Al-Rasheed,	that	"a	contract	worker	with	a	company	
operating	in	the	northern	port	of	Umm	Qasr	was	killed	after	being	run	over	by	a	vehicle	while	
working."	 

He	added,	"An	investigation	has	been	opened	into	the	accident	to	find	out	if	it	was	intentional	

or	premeditated."	


